Mr. Milo Farneti, University Daily Kansan.

Dear Milo:

I notice in your story in Tuesday's Kansan you said there will be no more home games until January 4th.

I am sending you a schedule of our basketball games, and you will see that we play Creighton University here on December 15th.

I have a "PIC" publicity sheet from Milton Gorbulew, dated December 8th, discussing basketball, and it mentions Kansas in the write-up. If you will drop in some time I will be glad to go over it with you, as I see a story in it for you if you want it.

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.